NOTICE OF
CHERRY CREEK BASIN WATER QUALITY AUTHORITY
EVENTS WHERE THREE OR MORE BOARD OF DIRECTORS MAY BE IN
ATTENDANCE

Notice is hereby given that in addition to regular Board meetings, three or more Directors
of the Cherry Creek Basin Water Quality Authority may be in attendance at the following
Cherry Creek Basin Water Quality Authority TAC Meetings or other events as noted
below.

Any interested party wanting to attend virtually should email manager@ccbwga.org.

December 28, 2022 @ 8:30 AM — Regulation 38 Subcommittee virtually via Microsoft Teams

Dated this 24th day of December, 2022.

CHERRY CREEK BASIN WATER QUALITY
AUTHORITY

By: /s/ John McCarty

Secretary
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